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May 18, 2021 

Regular Meeting 
 

 

 

 

Board Briefs 

Learning Update 

For the 2021- 2022 school year, the District expects: 

● Five full days of instruction with electives, specials, sports, and extracurriculars 
● Mitigation strategies aligned to health agencies recommendations 

Planning is also underway to: 

● Address any student learning gaps identified through District assessments 
● Provide quality, equitable remote instruction as required by the Illinois State 

Board of Education 

Consent Agenda  

 

● Approved the April 27, 2021 Board Meeting Minutes 

● Approved the employment of Teachers for grades 2 and 3, a Social Worker, and a 
Speech and Language Pathologist for 2021 - 2022 

● Accepted the resignation of Speech and Language Pathologist 

● Approved the Final Calendar and established June 4 as the official last day of the 
current school year 

Updates 

● The project to add sidewalks on 59th Street and Laurel Avenue is moving forward with 
completion expected prior to the start of the next school year. 

● The District is seeking Food Service bids for 2021 - 2022. 

● The amended school budget for FY21 is currently on display at the District’s office.  A 
public hearing on the budget is planned on June 15, 2021 

● Eighth Grade Graduation is scheduled as an outdoor event for June 3 at 5:30 pm. 

● Saliva Screening will be discontinued effective June 4, 2021.   

 


